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               Completion Certificate 

TOWN OF PLAINFIELD, NH 

  
This certifies that the work described by Building Permit # 2020-59, at 65 Bean Road, 

Plainfield, NH, Map/Lot 104-11 has been completed in accordance with the provisions of the 

International Residential 2015 Code and the Codes of the Town of Plainfield. 

 

Description of Work: Second floor closet to full bathroom. 

 

Portion of structure inspected: Completed conversion, closet to bathroom. 

 

Applicants Name: Elizabeth Lurie 

        65 Bean Road 

        Meriden, NH 03770  

                       
           ___________________________March 3, 2021 

         Building Code Official Signature   Date 

          David H. Lersch  
        


	TextBox0: 11-30-20       I inspected the rough in plumbing for the upstairs bathroom. While inspecting the
                      plumbing for the bathroom that was next to a chimney that came from the basement
                      and up through the roof, I noticed that there were  not any fire stops and when in 
                      the basement I could see all the way to the second floor bathroom. I told them they
                      needed to install a metal fire stop in the ceiling of the basement and at the second
                      floor. 
                      Time 0.3

12/30/20: 65 Bean rd Œ Luri - Bath electrical/plumbing rough-in. Met Owner and contractor on-site. Electrical and plumbing roughed-in. Some floor penetrations to be foamed. Discussed adding insulation in partition furring out existing (undisturbed) p.ost and beam exterior wall. Contractor agreed to add insulation at least on interior side of timber post. Also agreed to complete seal of penetrations near chimney chase. Gave ok to proceed with installing wall covering.

Luri Œ Bath Final 3/2 Œ Met owner on-site. Everything complete. Verified fan/lights operate. Owner indicated that tub had a crack making the tub/shower unusable. I observed a hole on the interior of the tube basin. Owner indicated repair was scheduled. Otherwise, project complete.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
12-28-20 Emails

Hi David-
The electricians are here for the bath renovation.  Later this week, the electrical 
rough-in will be ready for inspection.  You had mentioned that Brad Atwater may be doing 
future inspections this winter.  Should I contact him? or will you be doing the 
inspection?  If so-when do you think we could schedule that?  Thanks for your help.
Elizabeth
> On 10/20/2020 5:25 PM David Lersch <davejosie@juno.com> wrote:
> 
>  
> Thought I resent this before
> Dave
> Should have three files, if not I will resend from computer.
> Please note: forwarded message attached
> 
> From: "David Lersch" <davejosie@juno.com>
> To: ehlurie@concast.net
> Subject: permit
> Date: Thu, 8 Oct 2020 19:49:09 GMT
> 
> Elizabeth,
> 
> I need to do a final inspection for your greenhouse as I was
> never contacted to do the inspections. Follow inspection sheet for new 
> permit for bathroom.
> 
> David H Lersch
> Plainfield Building Inspector
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



